TOWN OF TRURO
Water Resource Oversight
Committee

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666

Notes of the Meeting of June 25 2012

Present were members Shannon Corea, Kevin Kuechler (Chair), Mark Peters, Amanda Reed,
Peter Romanelli and Bill Worthington.

Also present were Charleen Greenhalgh, Assistant Town Administrator/ Planner, Pat Pajaron,
Health and Conservation Agent, and Gary Palmer, Selectman.

The draft of the newsletter was modified and approved. It will be linked to the Town eNews-
letter and available at the Library, the Community Center, and the Town Hall. In addition it
will be included in this summer’s Nitrate Sample mailing. Greenhalgh will have the requisite
copies made, in-house..

The next edition of the newsletter will include a tutorial on groundwater as it is known to the
Outer Cape.

There was a discussion concerning how most effectively to get new controls in place through-
out the town. Decisions will be made later.

Minutes of the June 12 meeting were approved.
The next meeting of the committee will be held on Thursday July 19™ at 3:30 PM
The meeting was adjourned at 4:23 PM.

Respectfully submitted, . ,// Lo . %J/ZI/ 3
William Worthington
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